
BONGOLO HOSPITAL SHIPMENT FAQS 

The Bongolo Hospital shipment dates have been changed to having your packages arrive at 
Ark Transportation from April 1-14th. This change was made considering the COVID19 
situation and the hope that more people will have their vaccine by then. Please do not 
have packages sent to ARK earlier that this as there is no place to store them there.  

FAQ: 

Do we send you tax receipts for items we have purchased? No we don't. If you would like a 
tax receipt, please consult your local church treasurer.  For those who send a check to the 
C&MA headquarters, you will receive a tax receipt letter. 

Are we keeping track of the various items listed this year? Linda and I will NOT be keeping 
a list of who is donating what, except for larger items like the paper cutter (which has 
already been donated). This is the first time they have given us  essentially a "shopping 
list". We are just trusting the Lord to bring in the correct number of items. 

Questions about the cloth squares mentioned under the Eye Clinic. The object of the 3"x4" 
or 4"x4" cloth pieces (cotton, cotton/polyester, flannel, used material is OK)  is to use to 
wipe people's eyes after administering eye drops.  It is probably best to cut them with 
scissors or pinking sheers, but you don't need to hem them. You can put as many as you can 
of them in a quart baggie. Someone suggested using up used pillowcases for them: good 
idea. 

Can we use used sheets to make the OR/Delivery table covers? Yes! I put down in the info 
to use twin or full sized sheets, but if you have larger ones, you can cut them down.  

For those who are using Amazon.com or Walmart.com, remember you will save shipping as 
these are usually free shipping.  Once the packages arrive (between April 1-14th) Linda 
Chae will e-mail you the amount needed for overseas shipping.  

We are so thankful for each one of you! 

Coleen Lofgren 

 


